
 

Friday 14th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Maths Curriculum Evening – 9.11.16. 

 
We will be holding a Maths Curriculum Evening on Wednesday 9th November from 7.30–9.00pm. 
 
If you have previously attended a Maths evening at Greenway, you will be familiar with the methods of 
written calculation we teach and these are described in our ‘Written Calculations Policy’ available on the 
school website. This event will give you an insight into the way Maths teaching at Greenway has evolved 
since the introduction of the new national curriculum in September 2014, the focus of which is on 
achieving mastery of the subject through breadth and depth rather than accelerated learning. The 
evening will cover: 
 

 A definition of mastery 
 The Greenway context 
 What teaching for breadth and depth looks like in the classroom (involving audience participation) 
 Q&A with your children’s class teachers 

 
There will be practical activities and mini-teaching sessions from all Key Stages. I am sure you will find it 
interesting, informative and fun and we would love to see as many of you as possible there. To give us an 
indication of numbers, please return the slip below if you are intending to come.  
 
Caroline Crozier 
Deputy Head and Maths Subject Leader 
 
 

Maths Curriculum Evening - Weds 9th November 2016  
 
Name(s) of child/ren……………………………………………………...                  Class(es)…………………………………………                                   
 
Number of adults attending Workshop……………………………… 
 
(Please return this slip to the office by Friday 4th November) 


